
SPRING IS COMING!  
WITH ALL THE EXCITEMENT OF
NICE WEATHER, DONT FORGET  TO
CHECK IN WITH US ON MIDTERM
GRADES AND REGISTRATION FOR
NEXT YEAR! 

This time of the year always sneaks up on us.

Nice weather, the sun being out past 5pm,

thoughts of summertime...With all of this

going on do not forget to check in with your

TRIO advisor to discuss your midterm grades,

strategies for success moving forward, and to

discuss registration for next year! Now is the

time to address these topics, make an

appointment via starfish today! We look

forward to working with you! 

If you have any questions or concerns please

email us directly at trioadvising@csuohio.edu 

IMPORTANT
DATES 

TABS
ON TRIO
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MIDTERM GRADING

DEADLINE - MARCH

8TH 

READING DAY (NO

CLASS) - MARCH 10TH

MIDTERM WEEK -

MARCH 1ST- MARCH

7TH

LAST DAY TO

WITHDRAW FROM A

COURSE - MARCH 26TH

REGISTRATION FOR

FALL '21-SPRING '22 IS

OPEN - THROUGHOUT

MARCH

https://www.csuohio.edu/trio/about-us-18


FEELING LOST IN YOUR ONLINE CLASSES?
SUCCESS DURING THE PANDEMIC?! LET US HELP

YOU! 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in countless ways, particularly in how

learn and how our college experience looks. As the pandemic will continue to impact

your studies and overall day to day lives throughout the Spring 2021 semester we

would encourage you to take advantage of the resources that are available to you! 

Whether it be checking in with the counseling center on your mental health, speaking

with your TRIO advisor about strategies for success, meeting with All-In-1 to discuss

your financial situation, or meeting with a TRIO tutor for a particularly difficult class,

check in with us and we will make sure you get connected to the resource that can

best help you! We know how difficult this is, let us help you! 
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TRIO STAFF SPOTLIGHT 
For this edition's staff spotlight we are excited to introduce

you to one of TRIO's academic advisors, Jason Gardner. Jason
is originally from Fairborn, Ohio and received his BA in

Communications from DuPauw University. He then earned
his Master's of Higher Education with emphasis in Sport

Administration from the University of Louisville in 2001. Jason
loves working for TRIO as he has always been a huge
adovcate for student success and underrepresented

students. Jason is a huge Kansas Jayhawks basketball fan and
recently got to meet his idol Danny Manning while at the

airport. Reach out to to Jason to learn more at
j.gardner86@csuohio.edu   


